
Subject: Social Studies Grade: 6 Quarter 1

Standard(s) Unit/Topic Essential Skills:
What do students

absolutely need for
the next level?

Resources Used Assessment

6.1 PRESENT-DAY EASTERN
HEMISPHERE GEOGRAPHY

All chapters - geography
will be revisited often
throughout the year

The diverse geography of
the Eastern
Hemisphere has
influenced human culture
and settlement patterns in
distinct ways.

Houghton - Mifflin -
Harcourt World History
textbook and resources

Broome-Tioga BOCES
School Library System

YouTube videos from
previewed and reputable
sources such as The
History Channel

www.brainpop.com

Classroom observations
Class/homework

6.2 THE FIRST HUMANS
THROUGH THE NEOLITHIC
REVOLUTION IN THE
EASTERN HEMISPHERE

Chapter 2 The first humans
modified their physical
environment as well as
adapted to their
environment.

Houghton - Mifflin -
Harcourt World History
textbook and resources

Broome-Tioga BOCES
School Library System

YouTube videos from
previewed and reputable
sources such as The
History Channel

www.brainpop.com

Classroom observations
Class/homework



Subject: Social Studies Grade: 6 Quarter 1

6.3 EARLY RIVER VALLEY
CIVILIZATIONS IN THE
EASTERN HEMISPHERE
(ca. 3500 B.C.E. – ca. 500
B.C.E.)

Chapters 3, 4, and 5
Mesopotamia, Egypt, and
India

Complex societies and
civilizations developed in
the Eastern Hemisphere.
Although these
characteristics in
common, each is also
known for unique
achievements and
contributions.

Houghton - Mifflin -
Harcourt World History
textbook and resources

Broome-Tioga BOCES
School Library System

YouTube videos from
previewed and reputable
sources such as The
History Channel

www.brainpop.com

Classroom observations
Class/homework
Mini-project
Unit test


